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Dear Candidate

Thank you for your interest in the position of Headteacher at Derby High School.  

I hope you find the information pack helpful and hope that you will be encouraged to apply once you have read through the detail.

Should you require any further information or wish to book an informal tour of the school, please do not hesitate to contact us on 01332 514267 and ask for either the Registrar or the Clerk to the Governors.   Alternatively, please email clerk@derbyhigh.derby.sch.uk .

We look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely
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Ben Bailey

Chair of Governors
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